P.O.Box 4773
Seneca, South Carolina 29679
WWW.SEneca.sc.us

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
DATE: September 22, 2025
SUBJECT: RFP-2025-11-COS - Design & Construction of six (6) Pickleball Courts and Parking Lot

To All Interested Contractors:

Please he advised that the City of Seneca has elected to cancel the above-referenced Request for
Proposals (RFP}.

This cancellation applies to all submissions and expressions of interest received to date. The City
reserves the right to reconsider this project at a later time. If the project is reissued, it will be under a
new solicitation, and all qualified firms will be invited to participate at that time.

We appreciate your interest in the City of Seneca and your willingness to consider this project. Thank
you for your understanding and for your continued commitment to supporting our community.

Sincerely

RyanXhomas

Assistant City Administrator

City of Seneca, 5C



